
Jeffrey A. Iveson 
Water Commissioner, Village of Delanson 

1797 Main Street, PO Box 235 

Delanson, New York 12053 

 

Period of June 1, 2015 – June 30, 2015 

 

Total Amount of Water Used per Period:                                     1,053,000 gals. 
Average Amount of Water Used per Day:                                         35,000 gals. 

Total Amount of Hypochlorite Used per Period:                                   38.5 gals. 
Average Amount of Hypochlorite Used per Day:                                  1.28 gals. 

 
Wednesday, June 3, 2015: 
 * Dig Safely request for markout at DCS for soil borings by Aquifer  

   Drilling & Testing Inc. 
 
Thursday, June 4, 2015: 

 * Response to Joe Miranda (Aquifer Drilling & Testing Inc.) 
 * Sent monthly report to Village Board to Village Clerk 

 
Monday, June 8, 2015: 
 * Attended Village Board meeting 

 
Wednesday, June 10, 2015: 

 * Contacted Customer Support team for Dig Safely email response  
    training 
 * Had a call from a resident on Stewart Lane, reporting standing water in 

    a neighbors yard.  Spoke to homeowner and found that the problem  
    was the result of a malfunctioning cellar sump pump. 
 

Wednesday, June 25, 2015: 
 * Spoke with Aanen at DCS.  Schools’ RPZ had failed inspection.  School  

    wanted to replace it with a check valve.  I stated that a check valve was  
    inadequate. Aanen said that the schools’ engineer had said a check  
    valve was adequate.  I confirmed with Co. DOH that a RPZ was  

    required, and forwarded that info to Aanen. 
 

Thursday, June 26, 2016: 
 * Call from Dante at DACC.  Said that they were doing work in the pool,  
    and would like to purchase water  from the Village when the pool was 

    refilled.   Spoke to Gayle who verified the price per gallon (3 cents/gal.) 
    She will respond to Dante, and let him know that we will need 2 weeks  
    notice to assure that the filter beds are all clean  



 
 * Sent monthly bacti sample to JH Consultants. 

 
Friday, June 27, 2015: 

 * Spoke to rep from USA Bluebook about a multi-function valve 
 
Monday, June 29, 2015: 

 * Steve and I responded to 3 mark out requests from DigSafelyny  (Post 
    Office, Powles and Thousand Acre Rd.) 
   

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

THIS IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROGRAM.  DISCRIMINATION IS PROHIBITED BY 
FEDERAL LAW.  COMPLAINTS OF DISCRIMINATION MAY BE FILED WITH USDA 

DIRECTOR, OFFICE OF CIVIL RIGHTS, ROOM 326, WHITTEN BUILDINGM 14TH & 

INDEPENDENCE AVE., SW, WASHINGTON, D.C. 202500410  (518)895-2100  TDD# 1-800-

662-1220 


